
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Weekly Newsletter 

 
UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mrs. Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mr Jennings Class 5 teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
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Date: 25.09.20 

 

This Week: 
We have: 

 Watched ESA life on space videos to compare and contrast life on Moon and Earth 
 Added and subtracted 4 digit numbers using a varying number of exchanges 
 Written the Diary of an astronaut 
 No nonsense spelling rules and grammar 
 Created a new St. Peter’s class prayer 
 Completed portraits 
 Looked at healthy living using 1 Decision. 
 P.E – fitness tests (co-ordination and stamina) 
 Plus daily positives and challenges 

 
Homework:  
Thank you for all the great quizzes, I am hoping to load them onto the website today.  
For homework this week, Miss Brownley, Mr Jennings and I have set 3 challenges on 
PurpleMash. These are the same across both year groups. This is the format for homework for 
the foreseeable future in order to minimise paper handling at home and school. Each week the 
children will have a SpaG, and maths activity plus one topic/curriculum related exercise. If you 
have any problems accessing these, please let me know via the class email.  
This week –  

1. Maths times tables game (1 -12) 
2. Tenses (past, present, future) 
3. Spelling game. 

 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday. Please remember to bring spare shoes to change into. Please can you also 
remember to send in consent and medical forms. Please can you also ensure that your child 
knows how they are getting home each day. Thank you. 
 

 
Homework due in – 2nd October 

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they 
were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries after school or 
by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have concerns about your child’s 
well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact 
me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to 

ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 

 


